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Dear Parents, UPDATES

This Shabbos marks the birthday of the Rebbe Rashab. The
Rebbe Rashab is the father of Chabad chinuch. In addition
to founding the Yeshiva, Tomchei Temimim, he deliberated

Reminder:

on many aspects of chinuch and shared extensive insights
on how to go about educating children and adolescents. Thursday, 25 Cheshvan,
The Rebbe Rashab said that no one may modify the no school

structure he put in place. Each of us strives to uphold the

chinuch modal he shared with us and help our children Sunday’ 28 CheShvan’
understand, appreciate, and successfully live by his 12:00 dismissal
guidance.

There are two sides to the coin of education, the input and

the intended output. By understanding what the intended # B. /
output is, we can better appreciate and commit to what is affy w ‘
expected in the input.

The intended output of a tomim is a Yid whose mission in Benny Zarchi, Mendel Keller,
life is to serve Hashem meticulously in everything he does Shimmy Cohen, Dovber Rimler,

with all of his being, mind, heart and soul. This along with Shua Konikov, Tzemach Tuller

,0'T'ON "N NNSWn which extends to all Yidden, to share May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah
our Yiddishkeit with everyone we come across by example

and by actively engaging with them as a 11 'NN7.

For this to be the other side of the coin, we must be fully
committed to the input and make sure that it is
uncompromising and that we view our children as the

D. Sneakers and

powerful people we want to grow into with Hashem'’s help.
Thank you Mrs. Cohen for sponsoring a special breakfast in

honor of Chof Chesvan and her special day for our F Shoes mUSt be

minyoners. OF

Wishing you a good Shabbos, THE da rk COlored .

WEEK
Rabbi Kaplan




2PEEK2TTeUR WEEK

How interesting it was to make our very own 3 dimensional math dice, the big
dice was used in so many ways, for example on a domino addition page and to
roll the dice twice and color the leaf which has the correct sum. In our classroom
our reading charts are filling up with stickers, as each day after the reading
group we fill it up more and more. In phonics we learnt about plural s and
possessive s suffix. We are looking forward to starting art class this coming
Monday!

Mrs. Mandel - Grade 1A

At the start of each day, we unscrambled words and wrote sentences. We also
learned about compound words. The class was introduced to Larry Gator and
Gobbling Gator to teach us all about greater and less than signs. Hint: less than
looks like a leaning L. The boys completed many worksheets and had fun
perfecting this concept. In our next chapter in reading, “A Fish Story”, grandpa
told quite a fishy, hardly believable story, about a fish who belonged to a school
and was good at math. We had a good laugh! Our spelling test is scheduled for
next Thursday. Reminder to send in an egg carton. Gut shabbos!

Mrs. Levin - Grade 2A

As we are learning during the weeks between the Yomim Tovim and Chanukah
without interruption, we are really zooming along! Did you hear that we are
already up to page 220 in our Math Books? Really! (we skipped multiplication
and division, which we will iy"H begin after Chanukah). We had a Vocabulary
Test (Wordly Wise) on Unit 3, we had our SECOND Math test on elapsed time
and money, and some Talmidim have already completed their Animal Reports
and presented them! (They are due a week from this Monday, November 13th).
Additionally, we began our Social Studies curriculum. We learned what the
word, geography means, and we learned how geography can affect the way we
live. We compared living in Monsey vs. the City, where there isn't as much open
space to run around. We even mentioned that once upon a time the land around
Yam HaMelach was fertile and rich; that's why Lot chose to go there. Now that
Sedom was destroyed by Hashem NO person in their right mind would try to
grow fruits and vegetables in such a salty area. We discussed the concept of
Sea Level; Dubi knew that Yam HaMelach, aka the Dead Sea is the lowest point
on Earth. Yisroel knew that Mt. Everest is the highest place on Earth. We also
learned the highest and lowest areas in the United States. The highlight of the
week was our first Art lesson with Mrs. Jacobs. Art provides an important
creative outlet for our boys. All in all, the boys come into English with smiles on
their faces....and , more importantly, they go home with smiles on their faces as
well. Have much nachas and a guten Shabbos! P.S. Learning makes us very
hungry!! Please ensure that your sons have enough drinks and snacks to get
them through the day!!

Mrs. Eckstein - Grade 3A

The fifth grade continues to work hard and make progress in all our subjects. At
the same time, we do some riddles to challenge our thinking skills and have
some fun. Our writings are progressing nicely and we look forward to producing
our booklet of grade five writings. soon...soon.... In math we are thoroughly
reviewing our times tables. We applied our multiplication skills, to multiply when
using decimals. At this point, we are multiplying three digits by one digit. We
finished our first unit in our story and did corresponding vocabulary worksheets.
Have a great Shabbos.

Mrs. Treiger - Grade 5

Link for Pics
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https://drive.google.com/open?id=18wdBnSQsUFvyURPZC2nJZokLVj5FiOgI&usp=drive_fs

